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Summary 
 
1.1 Overview and Scrutiny Management Board met on 19 January 2023 to 

scrutinise the following reports that would be considered at the Cabinet meeting 
on 23 January 2023.  
 

 Future Provision for Household Waste Recycling Centres 

 Rothercard Review 
 
1.2 Having reviewed the report and the recommendations, the Board resolved as 

 follows in respect of these item: - 
 

Item Recommendations 
 

Future Provision for 
Household Waste 
Recycling Centres 

1. That Cabinet be advised that the recommendations be 
supported. 

2. That Cabinet be requested to explore the feasibility of 
having reciprocal arrangements for use of Household 
Waste Recycling Centres with neighbouring authorities. 
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Item Recommendations 
 

Rothercard Review 1. That Cabinet be advised that the recommendations be 
supported. 

2. That consideration is given to extending the eligibility 
criteria to include: 

i. young adults (up to the age of 24 years) with 
Education, Health and Care Plans (EHCPs); and 

ii. care leavers. 

3. That further work be undertaken to ensure that the 
initiative aligns with the ‘cost-of-living’ workstream and 
neighbourhood agenda and ward priorities. 

4. That as part of the planned Rothercard annual review, 
consideration be given to: 

i. the number of disabled people participating in 
the scheme and if extending the eligibility criteria 
could encourage more disabled people to apply; 
and  

ii. the feasibility of increasing the level of discount 
on garden waste collections.  

 
 
Recommendation 
 
That Cabinet has regard to the views of the Overview and Scrutiny Management Board 
when making decisions in respect of the above matters.  
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None 
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